
BAMBOO CRAFT WORKSHOP 

The Career Placement Cell, in collaboration with the Nagaland Pollution Control Board, organized 

a Bamboo Craft Workshop on February 23, 2024, at the college auditorium. The workshop aimed 

to educate students on bamboo craft techniques, highlight the importance of bamboo, and foster 

skills for potential self-employment opportunities. 

The workshop commenced at 11:00 AM and concluded at 3:00 PM, with active participation from 

136 students. Facilitated by Mr. Ruovilhoukho, along with eight trainers, the session proved to be 

an enriching experience for all attendees. 

Throughout the workshop, students engaged in practical sessions, learning to craft various items 

such as cups, brooms, waste bins, and frames using bamboo. Mr. Ruovilhoukho and his team 

provided valuable insights into bamboo's significance, emphasizing its sustainable properties and 

versatile applications. 

The interactive nature of the workshop allowed students to grasp fundamental techniques while 

igniting their entrepreneurial spirit. By exploring bamboo craft, participants gained practical skills 

that could potentially lead to future self-employment ventures. 

Overall, the Bamboo Craft Workshop was a resounding success, offering students a unique 

learning opportunity and equipping them with valuable skills for the future.  

 



 

 


